
First and Last Name Email Address Please comment here.

Fern Kimber fernkimber@hotmail.com

RE:  Grouse Creek School
Save the school district money.  Build new school on present property. (along north fence,
south of gym or along front fence)  Leave old building saving a huge amount in demolition
expense.  Everybody happy!!!

Kayleen Mahoney Kayleenmahoney@hotmail.com

Historic buildings are an important part of our history. Any town or city needs to keep their
historic buildings intact as a reminder of our heritage, and our ancestors, who worked hard
to build these structures.
I feel people don’t appreciate or even understand how important this building is for the
historic value of Grouse Creek. We live in a throw away world and I hope you will reconsider
your plans for the historic Grouse Creek school.
Please don’t throw away our history!!

Thank you for accepting public comments on this matter.

Sincerely,
Kayleen Kimber Mahoney


